Developing financially responsible adults

 Source: Bob Flashman, state specialist for family resource management
In the current economic downturn, we all need to practice financially responsible habits. This includes young people as well as adults.  Learning how to manage finances at a young age will help prepare our youths for the economic challenges of adulthood.  
The Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service is helping the commonwealth’s teenagers become more financially literate through two programs, High School Financial Planning and the 4-H Future Millionaires Club. 

 In the High School Financial Planning Program, young people learn about career and financial planning through assignments designed to increase their knowledge of finances. Interactive exercises use games, simulations and case studies to introduce young people to, budgeting, debt, credit, insurance and many other financial topics. Not only are these exercises fun for teens, but they are designed to help them improve their economic well-being by creating real-world economic problems that they must solve.

The 4-H Future Millionaire’s Club is a four-state pilot project that teaches 4-H’ers how to invest wisely through written materials and an interactive Web site. In the club, young people set up virtual investments and build their investment skills through online exercises. To this point, only selected counties have piloted the program, but the program will go statewide this fall.
It’s never too early to start building solid financial skills. For more information on these programs or to learn how to teach your child more about money management, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service.  You can also visit High School Financial Planning Program Website at http://www.ca.uky.edu/hes/fc/hsfp.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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